
Orleans Parish Assessor’s Office

Special Notice 

All persons liable to taxation upon any description of 
Real Estate (and/or improvements), Personal or Movable 
Property, and/or Public Service Corporation are hereby 
notified in conformity with law that the actual valuations 
listed for assessment purposes for the year 2018 in the 
Parish of Orleans have been completed and said Assessment 
Rolls will be opened for inspection and correction at the 
following locations from the 17th day of July through the 
15th day of August 2017, during the hours of 8:30 a.m. to 
4:00 p.m.: 

City Hall, Room 4E01, 1300 Perdido Street, 
Algiers Courthouse, 225 Morgan Street; and 
Lakeview Christian Center, 5885 Fleur De Lis Drive. 

You can also visit the Orleans Parish Assessor’s Office 
website for more information regarding your property 
status at www.nolaassessor.com. The Offices will be closed 
on Saturdays, Sundays and Holidays. Taxpayers are asked 
to bring homestead exemption and/or tax receipt to help 
identify their property.

Erroll G. Williams 
Assessor Parish of  Orleans

www.nolaassessor.com


